
Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 6/2/17 

Camogie AGM reflects on historic year! 

Kilbree camogie club held its AGM on Friday last.  The past year has been a 

momentous and historic one.  The U12 camogie team beat Tracton to win the 

county title.  They completed the “double” defeating Clonakilty in the Carbery 

final.  The U14 team defeated Cobh in the county final and Clonakilty in the 

Carbery final.   

Marie Dorgan opened the meeting with the chairperson’s report for 2016.  

Secretary Deirdre O’Leary gave a detailed report on all of the activities of the 

past year.  Treasurer Geraldine outlined the financial report for the past year.  

Team managers were elected for the coming year.  Deirdre O’Leary is the 

U14/U14 manager, Brendan McCarthy will manage the U12’s, Claire Collins 

manages the U10’s while Aidan O’Shea will look after the U8’s.   

Officers for 2017 were elected.  Marie Dorgan is chairperson, Deirdre O’Leary 

is secretary, Geraldine Twohig is treasurer, Anna O’Neill is childrens’ officer 

and Rosarie Murphy is registrar.   

New members are always welcome from U6 to U16 level.  The assistance of 

parents at all ages is much appreciated and welcomed for 2017. 

 

Club registration 

Members may renew their membership and annual lotto ticket at the club rooms 

on this Friday 10
th
 February from 7.30-9pm. 

 

Lotto Results 

There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 27, 

37 and 39.  The lucky dip winners were Raymond Harrington, Garry Coughlan 

and James Hubbert.  Next week’s lotto jackpot will be €2,000. 

 

 


